
From: Stephanie Black <Stephanie.Black@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 2:20 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Massimo Pacilli <Massimo.Pacilli@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: HHS sponsored travel to DC for in-person PACCARB meeting, March 2023 
 

Hi Steve! 
Back from DC---it was a very productive trip where I avoided honoraria or any swag—but did 
manage to take in peak cherry blossoms on the weekend which was spectacular! 
 
As you may recall, I attended the Presidential Advisory Council on Combatting Antimicrobial 
Resistant Bacteria (PACCARB) https://www.hhs.gov/ash/advisory-
committees/paccarb/membership/index.html from 3/23-3/24. 
 
Let me know if more information is needed.   
 
Best, 
Stephanie 
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